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I believe that removing the amount of water that flows through the south delta system will damage the state of our
delta. Reducing the  the flow will allow Bay salt water to flow deeper into the delta. By introducing salt water into
the south delta will cause irreversible damage the eco system. Scientist say we need a 60% water flow to maintain a
healthy system, not the proposed 40%. Also, the reduction of of water quality will negatively effect the Delta
agriculture.

By allowing the water quality to be reduced will effect our property values.

Thank You

Jim Milnes
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